
 

 

 
Minneapolis Public Schools 

Radon Testing Notice 
Minneapolis Public Schools (MPS) is committed to providing a safe and healthy learning and work environment for all of our 
students and staff.  In accordance with Minnesota Statute 123B.571, the Minnesota Department of Health and the Minnesota 
Department of Education, MPS has implemented its Radon Safety Management Plan.  The Plan includes a program of radon testing, 
radon mitigation options and communications.   

In accordance with the statute, MPS performs radon testing in school buildings every five years.  The testing reports for individual 
schools are available on the MPS website/departments/environmental health & safety/radon.  Reports are also available by 
contacting Lee Setter at 612-668-0308 or lee.setter@mpls.k12.mn.us 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Environmental Health & Safety at 612-668-0308.  

Minneapolis Public Schools 
Environmental Health and Safety  

1225 N. 7th Street  
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55411 
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